TOWN OF GEORGETOWN NOTICE OF PROPOSED 2019 BUDGET SUPPLEMENTAL APPROPRIATION

Notice is hereby given that a proposed supplemental appropriation to the budget for fiscal year 2019 has been submitted to the Georgetown Board of Selectmen, Clear Creek County, Colorado. A copy of the proposed supplemental appropriation has been filed with the Georgetown Town Clerk at Town Hall, 404 6th Street, Georgetown Post Office, 700 6th Street and the John Tomay Memorial Library, 605 6th Street, where it is open for public inspection.

The proposed supplemental appropriation will be considered by the Board of Selectmen at a public hearing at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 25th 2019 at the Georgetown Town Hall, 404 6th Street. The proposed supplemental appropriation will be considered for adoption on June 25th, 2019 after 6:00 p.m. at the Georgetown Town Hall.

Any interested citizen is encouraged to attend these public hearings and comment on the proposed budget supplemental appropriation. Written comments may be submitted to the Board of Selectmen, P.O. Box 426, Georgetown, CO 80444-0426.